

## FOI1384 – Concerning a copy of the ICO report received by the Trust, as referenced in the Council of Governors meeting on 26 July 2016.

I can confirm that Southern Health NHS Foundation Trust holds the information you requested.

Please see our responses below to your Freedom of Information request:

At the Council of Governors meeting on 26 July 2016 a reference was made to an Information Commissioners Office review of Southern Health and a report provided by the ICO.

Please provide a copy of the ICO report received by the Trust.

Please find attached a copy of the report requested.